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Our Resilient Coast. Our Future. 
 

Progress and timeline update 

Over March and April, the Our Resilient 
Coast. Our Future project team has 
completed draft technical work to inform an 
appreciation of:  

• Coastal hazard risk  
(present day to 2100) 

• Adaptation options 

• Economic implications and 
opportunities. 

An update on this work will be presented to 
council for their consideration and 
determination of next steps.  

 

Following council’s consideration, 
discussion on adaptation options with 
council, the Community Advisory Group, 
and all stakeholders including the 
community, is proposed after June 2020.   

A suite of strategic and practical actions will 
be developed to manage and adapt to 
coastal hazards on the Sunshine Coast. 

The draft strategy is due for completion by 
September 2020. 

 

Engagement process update 

The COVID-19 limitations on face-to-face 
activities require a change to some of the 
proposed upcoming consultation. 

The project team has been developing 
alternative tools and techniques to assist 
with facilitating input and feedback on the 
developing strategy over the coming 
months. 

This will include a combination of: 

- Video conferencing 

- Webinars 

- Online interactive tools 

- Other tailored activities.  

Please ensure you have subscribed for 
updates on the website, to be notified of 
upcoming consultation activities.  

A series of project updates and fact 
sheets are also available on the website. 
 

 

 

How can I get involved? 

If you would like to find out more and be 
kept up-to-date with Our Resilient Coast. 
Our Future, please: 

Subscribe to receive regular progress 
updates and notifications of events by 
going to our website: 
haveyoursay.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au/o
ur-resilient-coast.  

Just enter your email address and click 
on the ‘Subscribe’ button. 

https://haveyoursay.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au/our-resilient-coast
https://haveyoursay.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au/our-resilient-coast

